
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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MAY 2022

BURY COLLEGE

Dates for the Diary:
MARLEY’S FIRST BIRTHDAY

Cake sale and guess how many sweets are in the jar 
W/C 23 MAY - QUEENS JUBILEE CELEBRATIONS

Street party/disco and guess the name of the bear and different activities 
MONDAY 30TH MAY – FRIDAY 3RD JUNE 2022 - MAY HALF TERM 

9TH MAY 2022 6-8PM  - PARENTS EVENING

WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING?
We have had a lot of new children starting at the setting this term so 
there are lots of new faces! We have loved welcoming everyone into 
our setting and have had some brilliant feedback about the space 
and environment we provide which is super! Don’t forget to send us 
some photographs or your families to support our children in their 
rooms!
We have enjoyed a range of Easter activities such as egg hunts, 
painting large easter eggs and chicks together, and exploring the 
outdoor area. The children have been making the most of the 
sunshine enjoying water play, showing us their roly polys on the 
grass, gardening and going on regular bug hunts which is one of our 
favourite activities!
 
The children have been exploring all our new math’s resources in the 
farmers room, exploring the coloured counters, the new ladybug 
matching shapes, and the new alphabet and water bubbles in the 
water tray!
 
We have had lots of children telling us about new pets they have got 
at home with new puppies, rabbits, and hamsters. We have been 
exploring how they look after them and what things they have bought 
at their house for them. The children have been drawing pictures of 
them. If you have any photographs of your pets, please send them to 
us so we can make a new pet corner to show our pets to one 
another!
 
WHAT IS OUR NEXT FOCUS?
We will be focusing on book of the week and promoting 
communication, this is a focus across the whole nursery at the 
minute, so we have been sharing lots of stories, flash cards, songs 
and rhymes and staff have been role modelling correct language. We 
will continue to use the big book of activities from the WellComm 
project to find new and creative activities to support communication 
and literacy development.
 
We are encouraging lots of independence across the nursery site, 
encouraging children to help cut vegetables, make their own 
sandwiches at tea, cutting their snack and dressing and undressing 
indepdently. Can you send us some photographs of your children 
helping to do little tasks at home for them to show their friends?


